
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  City Council Regular Session MEETING DATE: May 16, 2022 

FROM: Scott Schultz, Assistant Water Utilities Director 

SUBJECT: City Council approval of the 2022 water quality Consumer Confidence Report and 

authorization to include in all customer bills for a single cycle in June / July, or use the new 

electronic distribution process (still under review).  
 

BACKGROUND 

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) requires utilities to provide to customers 

an annual report of the quality of their drinking water.  This activity is to comply with the requirement.  

FISCAL IMPACT 

Approximately $500.00 in mailing costs.  

RECOMMENDATION 

Approve the 2022 water quality Consumer Confidence Report and authorize distribution to all 

customers. 
 


